From: Matt Kintz

Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 20175:01 PM
To: JMR Exhibits
Subject: My support for SB 307

Dear Members of the Committee:

I am writing to express my support for SB 307 as amended, and ask that you please vote in favor of the bill. As
a longtime drug policy reform activist and working professional in the cannabis industry, I applaud the careful
deliberation that has brought you to this point. Oregon's cannabis economy is truly something to be proud of.
But nothing is perfect and there is always work to be done. One easy improvement we can make over the
current system is to provide safe, legal, and regulated spaces for adults to responsibly consume cannabis. I
believe that SB 307 will do that, and encourage you to vote yes on the bill.

Thank you for your time and thoughtful attention to this issue.
Regards,

Matt Kintz

Portland, OR 97202



